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REGULATORY BRIEF

PUBLICATION OF LIST 
OF SHARIAH ADVISERS

As part of continuous efforts to facilitate and uphold the integrity of Islamic finance 
business in Labuan IBFC, Labuan FSA has introduced the Listing of Shariah Advisers 
(the List), which will be published on both Labuan FSA and Labuan IBFC websites.

The List is aimed at serving as an informational and reference point to accommodate 
both existing Labuan entities and any person seeking Shariah advisory services for 
Islamic business. 

To be listed as a Shariah Adviser in Labuan IBFC, Labuan FSA will assess the 
requestor’s fit and suitability which include qualifications, years of experience, expertise 
and resources in order to effectively perform its function and responsibilities as a 
Shariah Adviser. 

Labuan FSA welcomes international Shariah Advisers to the List and be part of the 
Labuan Islamic finance community. 

For details, please visit this link.

VIEW PDFListing of Shariah Advisers in Labuan IBFC

For more information about Labuan IBFC, please visit www.labuanibfc.com.

https://www.labuanfsa.gov.my/clients/asset_120A5FB8-61B6-45E8-93F0-3F79F86455C8/contentms/img/documents/Legislation_and_Guidelines/Guidelines/Islamic_businesses/2023/LISTING%20OF%20SHARIAH%20ADVISERS%20IN%20LABUAN%20IBFC_29082023.pdf



